

May 2, 2019

Dear Verndale School Board:

The following probationary teachers have successfully met the requirements and guidelines for renewing their non-tenured teaching contract. The required classroom observations have been executed and documented.

Please grant a contract to the following teachers for the 2019-2020 school year:

Alicia Strayer	K-6 Elementary Education	1.0 FTE
Angela Wallin	1-6 Elementary Education	1.0 FTE
Kristin Johnson	K-6 Elementary Education	1.0 FTE
Kody Van Den Eykel	K-12 Physical Education 5-12 Health Education	1.0 FTE
Rachel Beard	K-6 Elementary Education	1.0 FTE

Sincerely,

Paul Brownlow Superintendent